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Mr. President,
The Republic of Moldova warmly welcomes H.E. Ms. Marina Kaljurand , Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia, and the Estonian delegation to the UPR Working Group.
We commend Estonia for its firm engagement in advancing human rights and for the results obtained in ensuring freedom of expression, equality and non-discrimination, rights of the women and children, and rights of minorities.
We positively note the commitment of the Estonian authorities with regard to establishing a national human rights institution in compliance with the Paris Principles and welcome the creation of an Ombudsman for children. At the same time, we would be interested to learn of actions undertaken for an envisaged application for accreditation to the ICC. 
Furthermore, we welcome the adoption of amendments to the Penal Code bringing the definition of torture in compliance with the Convention against Torture and encourage Estonia to consider making declarations under articles 21 and 22 of CAT. 
Taking into account our recommendations to Estonia in the previous UPR cycle, we positively note the criminalization of trafficking in human beings as a distinct provision of the Penal Code, as well as the decisive steps taken to combat violence against women and children. 

Bearing in mind challenges remaining in this area, we recommend Estonia to reinforce mechanisms to detect and investigate cases of domestic violence, train law enforcement officials to deal with such cases and fully implement the provisions of the National Plan for Preventing Violence for 2015-2020. 
In conclusion, we wish Estonia success in the implementation of recommendations of the 2nd UPR cycle.

I thank you, Mr. President. 

